
 
 
 
  

Howell Township  
2025-2026 Lawn, Landscape, and Snow Contracts 

 
Howell Township is accepting sealed bids for lawncare, landscaping, and snow removal on Township 
owned property.  All sealed bids must be returned to Howell Township to the attention of the Township 
Clerk, no later than March 27th by 5pm.  Any bids returned after this time may not be considered.  The 
Township Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, to waive informalities or errors in 
the bidding process, and to accept any bid deemed to be in the best interest of the Township, including 
bids that are not for the lowest amount.  Bids will be opened at a meeting open to the public at the 
Howell Township Hall located at 3525 Byron Road on April 1st at 11 am.  The Township Board will award 
the contracts at the April 14th Board meeting.  For full details, photographs of the properties, and 
contracts, please visit www.howelltownshipmi.org.   

    Sue Daus 
    Howell Township Clerk 


